
Anthony Wilbon, Ph.D., is the dean of the Howard University School of Business. His expertise 

is in strategic technology management. He is also a certified Project Management Professional 

(PMP). Particular areas of research include technology strategy, quantitative analysis, 

information technology, and technology innovation and entrepreneurship. Research in 

sustainable environmental engineering through the integration of social, environmental, and 

economic considerations into systems design methods has also been explored through funded 

NOAA research projects. Dr. Wilbon has previously held positions at organizations such as the 

Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System and Booz Allen and Hamilton. His 

professional experience and capabilities extend to business, management, and technology related 

topics including systems application and technology, production and operations management, 

project management, systems development life cycle, and research methodology (quantitative 

and qualitative). 


